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MEDIA 

RELEASE 

CONSERVATION ON DISPLAY AT THE A&H SHOW 

Norfolk Island Regional Council, Parks Australia, Marine Parks, and the Flora and Fauna 
Society will be having a joint display at the Norfolk Island Agriculture and Horticultural Show 
again this year. We will be showcasing rodent control techniques, weeds and control 
techniques, Norfolk Island Native Vegetation Mapping, native plants, Argentine ants, our 
critically endangered snails, the Coral Berry Crusaders, and an update on the last 12 months 
of Norfolk Island Regional Council’s Environment Program. Also joining us this year will be 
a team of scientists from Agriculture Victoria who will present the tools and methods they 
used to study the DNA of insects, nematodes, bacteria, fungi, and viruses found on Norfolk 
Island as part of the plant and disease survey they are working on for the Department of 
Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development, Communications, and the Arts. The team 
has invited the community to bring any critters from their gardens for a closer look under 
a microscope and we also invite you to bring in any unknown weeds for identification. We 
all look forward to seeing you at the A&H Show on Monday 10th October.  
 

 

 



 

T: (+6723) 22444  |  W: www.norfolkisland.gov.nf 

 

Tara Patel 
SENIOR ENVIRONMENTAL OFFICER 

5 October 2022 

Scan QR code 

 
 

 

 


